RUSH TOWNSHIP MINUTES

Rush Township Trustees met in regular session on Monday, September 5, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the
Township Building in North Lewisburg. Present were Cinda Bailey, Ed Funderburgh and Andy Heath.

Ed Funderburgh called the meeting to order. The minutes of the meeting held on August 15, 2022 were
approved as read.

The following receipts were reported:

78-2022 D & J SCRAP METALS 18.80
79-2022 CHAZ SAMMET 300.00
80-2022 CHAMPAIGN COUNTY AUDITOR 1031.54
81-2022 STATE OF OHIO 8027.55
81-2022 STATE OF GHIO -16.03
82-2022 CHAMPAIGN COUNTY AUDITOR 31.42
83-2022 CHAMPAIGN COUNTY AUDITOR 12905.45
84-2022 BRYAN D. MCCREARY 110.00
85-2022 STATE OF OHIO 139.16
85-2022 STATE OF OHIO -31.42
86-2022 SET N STONE 540.00
87-2022 MODLICH MONUMENT CO., INC. 216.00
88-2022 PARK NATIONAL BANK 150.61

The following bills were presented for payment:

6149 NORTH LEWISBURG WATER & SEWER 60.00
6150 REPUBLIC SERVICES 118.72
6151 AES OHIO 35.63
6152 AES OHIO 36.72
6153 TREASURER OF STATE 534.00
6154 TIM KEMPER 20.00
6155 CHARLES CUSHMAN 20.00
6156 BOB CUSTER 20.00
6157 AL WISCHMEYER 20.00
6158 COURTNEY DEERE 20.00
6159 DUFF QUARRY 1533.38
6160 CINDA K. BAILEY 592.09

6161 JAMES LEROY CORBIN 279.84



6162 EDWARD D. FUNDERBURGH 879.32

6163 STEPHEN A. HEATH 879.33
6164 BRADLEY G. HERRON 123.81
6165 RANDY L. HUNT 1439.09
6166 KATHLEEN A. PACKMAN 1334.82

Cinda moved to pay the bills, Andy seconded. All in favor. Fiscal officer instructed to issue warrants for
the same.

Correspondence was gone over.
Old Business:

Andy made a motion to hire Bob Morris of Eagle Electric to repair the electrical service at Maple Grove
Cemetery. Cinda seconded the motion. Roll call was taken. Allin favor. Motion passed. Bob has given
a bid of $2200.00 for the repair plus $300.00 for the county permit. If the Township can get 2-3 people
to help Bob, the price would drop to $1500.00 for the repair. The Trustees will see if they can get 2-3
volunteers to help with the project.

The surfacing part is complete on the McMabhill Road project.

The Trustees will meet at Fountain Park on Tuesday evening (Sept. 6) at 5:15 PM to look over the area
where Doug McCreary is building his home and the nearby street.

New Business:

Andy has spoken to the representative from Koenig Equipment and found out that John Deere does not
make the 5115model tractor any more. Andy will get with some other tractor supply companies to see
what their prices are on tractors.

The next township meeting will be held on Monday, September 19, 2022 at 7:00 PM.

Being no further business, Andy made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Cinda.

Respectfully Submitted,
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